
About:
Kipton Village has a beautiful park alongside the North Coast Inland
Trail, filled with several pieces of playground equipment. To
increase the park's accessibility and encourage healthy habits for
all, Kipton Village used the Healthy Places Grant to:

Expand the park by installing a piece of permanent, easily
accessible exercise equipment

Kipton hopes to continue developing the park by adding additional
equipment to continue reaching members of their community and
enriching their park experience!
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